Jimmy Pratt MOC Executive Meeting Notes 
July 21st 3:00-4:45 Room C
Attended: Anne, Peter, Linda,  George   Regrets: Krista
A thank you note was received from Mary Barrett who is an active Seniors Program participant. She appreciated very much the fruit hampers and misses attending the weekly sessions.
1. Living with Covid 19: Skills NL is offering an online course about Covid 19 prevention and the workplace. 
George has completed it and found it took about 45 minutes. The information is valuable and parts of it were new to him.

Action: George will distribute this link to volunteers with the expectation that it is to be completed, the goal being the safe operation of our organization. Covid19 - SkillsPass .
The Covid 19 Working Committee met June 18. Each member was assigned a part of the church to recommend adaptations needed. Some reports are still pending. 
Action: Ann chairs the group and will call another meeting next week.

2. Web-Page went live July 17: Overall, we are pleased with it. Jane is posting regularly on our social media sites.
Action: George to follow-up with Albert Norman about the membership piece-missing?

3. Financials: The 6-month budget was presented for review and the executive approved.
Action: George will distribute it to the rest of the board.

4. Branding, Name Clarification: There continues to be a problem with public perception that our organization and the Jimmy Pratt Foundation as being the same. 
Action: Agenda item for the next regular board meeting in Sept.
5. Next Steps:

i) Reopening Situation- may not be in this calendar year

ii) Volunteers-There are 4 regular teams including the Thursday prep group (19 active volunteers). In the fall we will need another 2 teams, 1 for Monday Breakfast program, and 1 for the Friday program. George is meeting with team leaders next Tuesday.
iii) Sponsorship Promotion- Thank you letters signed by Anne as chair are planned for sponsors who have supported us through the pandemic period. Also letters are planned to reach out to our past sponsors letting them know that we are still active.

iv) Grants: We will reapply to the United Church M&S fund and also to the provincial government to modernize the kitchen (cupboards).

6. Other Business: Buying in Bulk. Peter is doing most of the buying now and this has streamlined the process.

Action: George will ask Ava (our summer student) to research best prices with local wholesalers for our main items. 
Next meeting: At the call of the chair
